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Dear Families,


As we begin a new school year, we invite you to become involved in the Hanover 
Foundation for Educational Enrichment. (A non profit organization working with 
the Hanover School system). Through opportunities, the HFEE funds educational 
enrichment programs in our schools. These grants are requested by teachers and 
made possible with your support.


During the 2022/2023 school year HFEE funded :	 


- Motivational Speaker Noelle Lambert (High School & Community)

- Digital Health & Safety Expert Katie Greer (High School)

- Ukulele & Storage Rack (High School)


A few past past grants included:

    -    Enrich Literacy for All  (Cedar)

     -    Lego WeDo 2.0, Robotics Coding with Ozobot. (Center) 
    -    Elementary Math Games.   (District) 
     -   Flocabulary for Sixth Grade & LocoRobo Coding Drones. (Middle School) 
      -  360 Degree Camera, Rocket Book Notebooks. (High School) 

Please support the Hanover Foundation with an online donation of $20.00 

hfeema.org 


Or by sending a check in to your child’s school office marked  “HFEE”


Your donation will enter you into a raffle for   “Ryan’s Family Amusements ”.

           You may purchase additional tickets @ $5.00


If you are would like to learn more or join HFEE,  please email 

Sue DiTullio at hanoverfoundation@gmail.com


